
Monday 7th June 2021 

 
Dear All  

I do hope you had a good half-term break. Here we are in the final two months of what has been a very 

disjointed school year! This term you will receive a written Annual Report from your child’s class teacher 

and we hope to hold a whole school Sports’ Day (without visitors) so that the school can be together!  

I would like to remind you that we continue to follow the COVID-19 guidelines for schools. 

(https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-

outbreak/schools-coronavirus-covid-19-operational-guidance) 

Despite changes being made in the big wide world, we are following a regime not that dissimilar to the one 

we have followed most of the year. I would like to thank all the staff for their on-going hard work to keep 

the school COVID- safe. The extra cleaning and extra playtime / end of the day duties require a physical 

and emotional effort on the part of staff, I am very grateful to them, for all they have done, and all they 

continue to do.      

 

I would like to welcome Miss Robinson, now Mrs Rudman back to school and to share yet more ‘baby’ 

news with you all. Mrs Jodie Waters like Mrs Rudman is also expecting a baby in November. 

Congratulations to the Water’s family!  

This means our plans for next year will have to change. Mrs Watkins and I are currently making new ones 

behind the scenes. We will share them with you as soon as they are finalised.  

Finally… 

As we ‘begin to pull ourselves together’ and attempt to regain some normality, may I remind you that we 

need to get back to our uniform policy and also to remember that long hair should be tied back! This 

applies to everyone whatever gender! Long hair gets in the way of written work and proves to be quite 

dangerous in PE.  

Whilst we have been very relaxed over the last year – please aim for proper team colours and 

unobstructed vision in September 2021! If this can be managed sooner…all to the better. Many thanks.  

Kindest regards 

Kay Bridson                  

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

Salisbury 
Wilts 

SP1 3LL 

Stratford – Sub – Castle Church of England VC Primary School 

Headteacher: Mrs Kay Bridson B.A (Hons) PGCE 

01722 327 227 
01722 327 227 

mailto:admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


